
God needs a reminder. In Sunday's reading about Noah, it 
struck me that God put that rainbow in  the sky not to re-
mind us of the covenant, but to remind Himself that the 

earth should not ever again be flooded. Often, especially in 

this season, we are reminded in various ways of the covenant 
God made with us. It is through activities such as going to 

Mass, praying in/with various items, and spiritual reading 
that we learn more about that covenant and come into great-

er conversation with God. If God needs a reminder, we surely 
do, too. What is your reminder of the covenant you made 

with God through your Baptism?  
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